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September 22, 2021 

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Christine Long,  
Board Secretary and Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc.  EB-2021-0110 and EB-2021-0243 
2023 Distribution Rates and Transmission Revenue Requirement-UTR 
Response to Procedural Order No. 1 –  
Participation by the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

 
On September 17, 2021 the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued Procedural Order No. 1 in the Hydro One 
Networks Inc. (Hydro One) proceeding EB-2021-0110. VECC has been granted intervenor status and cost 
eligibility in this proceeding.  That Order sets out the bifurcation of certain issues related to the UTR and 
ETS rates under the docket EB-2021-0243 and requests that parties identify if they wish to participate in 
either or both proceedings.    
 
It is VECC’s intention to participate in both proceedings (i.e., EB-2021-0110 and EB-2021-0243).   The list 
of contacts is the same for both proceedings. 
 
Unless directed or otherwise notified we assume this letter sufficient for the purpose of intervention 
and cost eligibility in EB-2021-0243. 
 
  
Yours truly, 
 
John Lawford 
 
Counsel for VECC 
 
Cc: HONI – Eryn MacKinnon – regulatory@hydorone.com 
       Counsel – Charles Keizer – ckeizer@torys.com 
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